----- Original Message -----

From: Aaron Lewis [mailto:alewis@naacoalition.org]

Sent: Tuesday, December 18, 2012 01:30 PM

To: Walsh, James F.

Subject: Discovery Request, I.12-10-013

Dear Mr. Walsh,

I hope this finds you well.  As per ALJ Darling's Dec. 5th ruling in I.12-10-013, I am submitting this discovery request on behalf of my clients, the National Asian American Coalition, the Latino Business Chamber of Greater Los Angeles, the Ecumenical Center for Black Church Studies, and the Chinese American Institute for Empowerment (the Joint Parties).

Please provide:

1.  Any and all San Diego Gas & Electric (SDG&E) budgets, with as much line-item specificity as possible, for community engagement, customer outreach, and education related to SONGS for the last three years.

2.  A record of any and all public workshops, or public participation events that SDG&E has held relating to SONGS over the last three years.

3.  A copy of any and all printed SDG&E material relating to SONGS including (but not limited to) literature, bill inserts, and marketing materials that have been distributed or published over the last three years.  Please also provide a list of the languages these materials were translated to, and subsequently published in.

4.  Any and all SDG&E printed materials relating to SONGS community disaster preparedness or evacuation.  Please also provide a list of the languages these materials were translated to, and subsequently published in.  If the materials were not translated into Burmese, Khmer, or any other South East Asian languages, please set forth any planned effort to do so in 2013.

5.  A timeline, beginning December 31, 2011, describing any and all SDG&E initiated communication with the population surrounding the SONGS facility (defined as those living within 20 miles of the facility).  If not encompassed within the materials requested in the above interrogatories, please provide copies, records, or transcripts of those communications.

Responses within 30 days would be appreciated.

I hope you have a pleasant holiday.

Kind regards,

Aaron Lewis

-- 

Aaron J. Lewis

Counsel

National Asian American Coalition
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Daly City, CA 94015
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